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Chair Dembrow, Vice-Chair Weber and members of the committee. I support SB 409. 

Oregon public schools are losing students because parents feel uncomfortable with 

the learning environment at public schools. Schools need to be more transparent with 

parents. SB 409 would be a step towards more transparency. Please vote for SB 

409. Thank You. 


